
11 May 2011 

Vertu Motors plc (“Vertu” or “Group”) 

The Directors of Vertu have today declared a final dividend in respect of the year ended 28 February 
2011 of 0.3p per share, to be proposed at the annual general meeting on 21 July 2011. The ex 
dividend date will be 18 May 2011 and the associated record date 20 May 2011. 

Announcement of Dividend 

 
For further information please contact: 
 
Vertu Motors plc  
Robert Forrester, CEO Tel: 0191 491 2111 
Michael Sherwin, FD Tel: 0191 491 2114 
  
  
Panmure Gordon (UK) Limited  
Andrew Burnett 
Callum Stewart 
Brett Jacobs 

Tel: 020 7459 3600 

  
Financial Dynamics  
Caroline Stewart  Tel: 020 7831 3113 
 
 


